



Public Arts Advisory Committee MINUTES

Wednesday, July 09, 2025 – 5:00PM
TOWN HALL- Council Chambers
Richard Grant, Chair

Members Present: Member, Leslie Richardson
 Member, Liz Steinberg
 Member, Pam Craig

Absent: Chair, Richard Grant
 Council Representative & Vice Chair, C McGuire
 Member, Opal Dunbar-Adams

Staff Present: Staff Resource, Jeff Murphy

1. LAND ACKNOWLEDGMENT (J Murphy)

CALL TO ORDER (J Murphy) called to order at 5:02PM

2. APPROVAL OF AGENDA

Moved By L. Steinberg

Seconded By L. Richardson

THAT the July 09, 2025, Public Arts Advisory Committee Meeting Agenda be approved.

CARRIED

3. ADOPTION OF MINUTES

Moved By P. Craig

Seconded By L. Richardson

4. DISCLOSURE OF MONETARY INTEREST

None

5. DELEGATIONS (None)

6. PRIORITY ISSUES

6.1 Joyce Brennan Award

P. Craig, gave update on previous awards

- Found previous year's application package (2021), which includes the criteria for applying for the award
- P. Craig will provide copies to be emailed to all members

6.2 Updates on Possible Grants

- No Update at this time

7. Project Updates (None)

- Hydro Boxes
 - Quote from Howling Design shared with members present; will be shared with group members; total costs for project projected to be \$7,165.60 (as stated in prior meetings budget was \$4,500)
 - Project has been pushed, with a goal to have something in place for Summer 2026; decision made by Town Staff
 - Design for the project proceeds & J Murphy presented 3 mock-ups featuring different concepts, will be shared with group members; Members present still prefer a heritage concept
 - Suggested that we could explore grant options for the project
- Art Database (None; R Grant absent)
- Update on Village Pump
 - L Steinberg continues to try to contact Purdy family members
- Other Projects (None)

8. Roundtable (None)

9. NEXT MEETING DATE – Tentative: Tuesday, Aug 5, 2025

10. ITEMS FOR FUTURE MEETINGS

1. Joyce Brennan & Photography Award Update (P Craig)
2. Art Asset Data Sheet Update (R Grant); Centennial Park Sculpture Update (P Craig)
3. Hydro Box Project Update (J Murphy)
4. Possible Grants Update (L Richardson)

11. ADJOURNMENT

Moved By P Craig

Seconded By L Steinberg

THAT the meeting be adjourned at 05:43 pm and stand so adjourned until the next duly called meeting.

Chair

Vice Chair